
 

We ask that our customers assist us in preventing the 

spread of Coronavirus by doing the following: 

• Shop with your eyes.  Touch only what you buy. 

• Shop alone – designate one shopper per family. 

• Shop once a week to restock your supplies. 

• Keep social distance of 6’ between other customers and 

our store employees. 

• If you are ill, please don’t come into our store. 

• Do not bring reusable bags or backpacks into our store. 

• Please do not stockpile.  Purchase what you need but leave 

something for your neighbor. 

• Wash your hands more than you think you should. 

• We are working around the clock to stock our shelves and 

sanitize our store to keep you and our employees in good 

health. 

Responsibility is everyone’s job.  Please do your part by 

following these recommendations. 
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